




















































BUSINESS PROFILE 
 
The Rocketeer Restaurant was established in June 2012, the premises were previously a 
builder’s store.  The restaurant has 40 seats inside the walled garden and also serves carry 
out food.  The purpose of the application is to allow us to remain open for an extra 2 hours 
i.e. from 8pm to 10pm. 
 
ON/OFF CONSUMPTION 
 

a) The Rocketeer is a restaurant and ordinarily any alcohol served would be as an 
accompaniment to a meal. 

 
b) Carry out alcohol would only be served with a meal, or perhaps if somebody has 

purchased a bottle of wine with a meal but wanted to take the unfinished wine 
home with them. 
 

CLARIFICATION OF OPERATING PLAN 
 
The Rocketeer operates as a restaurant and has consent to build a glass structure enclosing 
the walled garden which will allow the restaurant to open all year round. 
 
SOCIAL FUNCTIONS 
 
The normal operation would be as a restaurant; however, people may choose to rent the 
whole restaurant for special occasions, this would be infrequent at best. 
 
ENTERTAINMENT 
 
We would envisage having some background music and do not plan to have any live music. 
 
OUTDOOR DRINKING FACILITIES 
 
There are none 
 
ADULT ENTERTAINMENT 
 
None 
 
ACTIVITIES OUTWITH CORE HOURS 
 
Tea and coffees in the morning from 10am 
 
ANY OTHER ACTIVITIES 
 
None 
 
 



CHILDREN AND YOUNG PERSONS 
They are allowed on the premises, we will provide baby changing facilities in the toilet 
 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION AND SUPPORTING COMMENTS 
 
The new glass surround is double glazed which will limit any noise emanating from the 
building, we would also have a notice asking patrons on leaving the building to be as quiet 
as possible. 
 
We would also enhance our training to help ensure that our staff were able to mitigate any 
potential problems. 
 
Victoria Road is part of the town centre of North Berwick, we would be shutting before 
other bars and restaurants in the area. 
 
We have opened until 10pm for Fringe by the Sea. 
 
In six years we have not had a single complaint. 
 
Any lighting is low level ambient and would be less intrusive than the existing street lighting. 
 
The restaurant before was completely outdoors, noise should be less. 
 
Has full planning consent for operation all year round, only seeking 2 extra hours of 
operation per day. 
 
Will increase employment. 
 
Already had an off sales licence for 6 years. 
 
Would meet the 5 licensing objectives: 
 

1. Preventing crime and disorder 
2. Serving public safely 
3. Preventing public nuisance 
4. Protecting and improving public health 
5. Protecting children from harm 

 
We will not undermine boards policy on overprovision 
 
 
 
 
 
 




